
 
 

 

.Home and Community Based Services 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
The Home and Community Based Services (HCBS) Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) has been 
updated in accordance with the waiver amendments that were recently approved by the Centers for 
Medicare and Medicaid Services.  The FAQ document is available on the Division of Developmental 
Disabilities website at http://dmh.mo.gov/dd/docs/hcbsfrequentlyaskedquestions.pdf. 
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